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THESE MINUTES ARE SUBJECT TO APPROVAL BY THE WATER AND SEWER AUTHORITY 
 
The Water and Sewer Authority held a public meeting, Thursday, June 13, 2019 at the Waste Water 
Treatment Plant, 24 Commerce Road, Newtown, CT.  Vice Chair Gene Vetrano called the meeting to 
order at 7:00pm. 
 
Present: Lou Carbone, Dick Zang, Gene Vetrano, Carl Zencey 
Absent: Alan Shepard, Marianne Brown, George Hill 
 
Also Present:  One member of the public and one member of the press.  Mike Zemola from Toll 
Brothers and one member of the press 
 
Consider extension of sewer service area to 41, 43, 45 and 47 Mt. Pleasant Road – No public comment 
 
Set the Sewer Benefit Assessment of 41, 43, 45 and 47 Mt. Pleasant Road at $12,500 per unit – No 
public comment 
 
Having no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:01pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted 
Arlene Miles, Clerk 
 


